
Notice of Motion 

Moved by:          Councillor Fonseca 

Seconded by:       

 

WHEREAS further to the community meeting requested by Applewood Hills and Height Resident Association of March 31st, 

2022; 

 

AND WHEREAS I am requesting that staff respond to the questions raised by the Bloor Street residents along this central section 

regarding bike lanes and residential and commercial driveways; 

 

AND WHEREAS I ask staff to present their findings at another in person community meeting for the homeowners and business 

owners along Bloor Street between Cawthra and Dixie; and that the commenting period on the project be extended as a result of 

this additional consultation 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that no decisions be made on the Central section of the Bloor Integrated Project at this time. 

 

 

Signature 

      
 

16.3. 


